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To:  Asceleta Hammond 

Via:   Greg Harrison  

From: Chad Brocato, Fire Chief   

Date: 12/16/2020 

Re:           Request for Advertising an Ordinance to Renew  

    the Medical Director’s Contract  

 
 

Please advertise the attached ordinance item for a three-year agreement for Dr. 

Richard J. Paley, M.D.    This ordinance announces a new Medical Director’s 

contract for Pompano Beach Fire Rescue.  The Legal Department is aware to place 

this agenda item as an emergency request in the only available Commission reading 

of January 2021.   

 

This new Medical Director’s contract would require approval prior to February 1st 

2020, as the EMS services legally functions under the authority of a contracted and 

licensed Medical Director.  The current Medical Director’s contract with Dr. Farrell 

who’s retiring after 30 years, is expiring January 31st, 2021.   

 

Thank you 
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